FAMILY YMCA OF FAYETTE COUNTY
710 N Rock Island Avenue
Vandalia, lllinois 62471
618-283-1258

June 1, 2020

Dear Program Community,

It was with great reluctancy that we had to close our doors to the public and postpone programs as a result
of the COVID-19 situation. We are proud to have reopened and welcomed members back and we are
following health and safety guidance to determine the safest way to resume programs in our facility.

We are doing everything to ensure everyone’s health and safety. At this time, we can safely resume the
Karate Program on July 2, 2020. In the coming weeks, we will have additional details on guidelines that will
allow our programs to operate in a safe manner for everyone involved. If you have any questions or
concerns, please contact Charlie Williams at cwilliams@fayetteymca.com or call (618) 283-1258.

When the Karate Program resumes, we will:
e Not draft a payment for the month of July for participants that had a payment drafted in April.
(April's payment was added as a credit to your account. We will use the credit as payment for July.)
e Hold classes in the gymnasium.
e Follow appropriate social distancing guidelines.
e Have instructor’s temperatures checked before classes.
e Have instructors wear a mask and gloves during classes.
e C(Clean and sanitize area and equipment before and after classes.

As well as resuming the Karate Program, we intend to hold the Karate Grappling Tournament this fall. We
will keep everyone updated when we have more information about the Karate Grappling Tournament.

Thank you for your continued support for programs at the Family YMCA of Fayette County. If you have any
questions or concerns, please contact Charlie Williams at cwilliams@fayetteymca.com or call (618) 283-
1258.

Thank you for supporting Y programs,
Chodl. (whithim—
Charlie Williams

Program Director
Family YMCA of Fayette County
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